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Thursday, 22 June 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 7th July, sports day we are inviting parents/carers to stay for a chippy lunch for £2.40, the cost of a school meal. 

Mrs Astley, our school cook will be making chicken chunks and chips or fish and chips. If you would like to stay for lunch below complete the reply slip and return to school no later than 30th June.

Many thanks,

[image: image1.png]Ot




Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
Chippy Lunch Reply Slip


(Please tick preference)


Child’s Name ………………………………..

Year ………………………..


Parents/Carers Name ………………………………………………………………
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DIOCESE or
SHREWSBURY
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HALTON




Chicken chunks and chips


or

Fish and chips


Enclosed sum of £_______
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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